
Email to parents 

Primary - Primary - Nursery to Year 6 Christmas Jumper Day

Dear Parent/Carer

We are pleased to inform you that we are taking part in 'Save the Children's' Christmas Jumper Day. This will be held on Thursday 12 
December. Children are invited to wear a Festive Christmas Jumper if they wish, all remaining uniform must be worn. If your child has PE on 
this day they can still wear their Christmas Jumper along with their PE Kit.

We encourage you to support this charity if possible, please click here for more information Donate | Save the Children UK

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/donate-here-1

